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Dear Mr. Fabian:

We have received your letier requesting an interpretation of the Alteration Duties under
Drug Alcohol Testing Regulations.

As you may be aware, our office receives numerous requests for interpretation. We attempt
to respond to each interpretation request within four months of receipt. Barring unforeseen
circumstances, you should receive our response by May 19, 2010.

If you do not hear from us by this date, or if you need a response before then, please call
Michael Chase at (202) 267-3073. We will make every attempt to accommodate your
request as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Paralegal Spe
Office of Chief Counsel for Regulations, AGC-200



